Republic of tbz Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION III - CENTRAL LUZON .
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE - SCIENCE CITY OF MUNOZ

July 26, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. m g s. 2021

CONDUCT OF CHECKING OF SCHOOL FORMS

To: Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In accordance with DepEd Memorandum No. 014, s. 2021 re: Interim Guidelines on
the Preparation, Submission, and Checking of School Forms for the School Year 2020-
2021, the annual checking of school forms shall only be done at the school level by the
School Checking Committee.

2. Inline with this, all concerned are expected to comply with the content of the attached
letter from Dr. Mikko P. Wong, Rural Health Physician (RHP) and Vice Chairman, Local
Task Force Against COVID-19.

3. All teacher-participants to this activity are entitled to a one day service credit following

DepEd Order No. 53, s. 2003, Re: Updated Guidelines on the Grant of Vacation Service
Credits to Teachers.

4. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is hereby enjoined.
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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division Office, DEP-ED Region Iii
Science City of Muioz

Dear Sir,
Warm Greetings from the City Health Office of Science City of Mufioz!

This is to inform you that your request with regards to the Annual On-site Checking of
School Forms to be conducted on July 21-30, 2021 has been approved.

However, it should be reminded that the following health and safety protocols must be
strictly observed during the conduct of the said activities such as:

1. Wearing of facemasks and face shields.

2. Observance of social distancing.

3. Presence of disinfectants and hand sanitizers in strategic areas.
4. Scheduling by batches of not more than 10 individuals per activity.

Please be reminded that it is the responsibility of the organizers to ensure that all
protocols are being followed to avoid emergence of covid cases in our city.

Thank you very much and we are hoping for everyone’s safety during this time of
pandemic.

Respectfully yours,

DR. MIKKO P. WONG
RHP and Vice Chairman, Local Task Force Against COVID-19
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